KZ-100

music

November 10, 1983

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West T8th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl,

This letter 1s to verify your reception report of
KRDZ/KZ-100, Hayden, Colorado, on November 5, 1983,
at 5:35 pm (Central Standard Time).

KRDZ/XZ-100, operates on 1000kHz, with a power of
10,000 watts, non-directional/daytime. At the time
of your reception report, we were operating with
9,100 watts (critical hours).

KRDZ/KZ-100, began broadcasting July 1, 1983. The
studios are in downtown Hayden, and the transmitter
site is 3 miles east of town on U.S. Highway 40.

We are also broadcasting in "AM STEREO" using the
Motorola "C-QUAM" system.

Thank-you for your report.

Sincerely,

£ A 7z
Robb Zeldlmer

Station Manager
XRDZ/XZ-100

P.O. Box 206 Hayden, Colorado 81639¢303-276-3045



